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March 14, 2014 

 

Jamestown Electro-Plating, Inc. 

Mr. John Johnson 

P.O. Box 1137 

Jamestown, NY 14702-1137 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

 

 

We appreciate your interest in PPG products and are responding to your request to Tim 

Paddock dated March 6, 2014 for information on the PPG Products, CK163, 

DURACRON® RCGL, CHEMFOS® CF700AW, CHEMFOS® CF700RW, 

CHEMFOS® CF-LA, CHEMFOS® CF-AFL, CHEMFIL® BUF, MZD7330, 

CHEMSEAL® CS59, and CORROSOL® PT20851-03.   

 

The EU Directive 2011/65/EU “Restriction on the Use of Certain Hazardous Substances” 

(RoHS 2) requires all Member States (per Article 4(1) of the Directive) to ensure that 

materials and components of electrical and electronic equipment put on the market after  

1 July 2006 do not contain the following specific hazardous substances: lead, mercury, 

cadmium, hexavalent chromium, polybrominated biphenyls (PBBs) or polybrominated 

diphenyl ethers (PBDEs).  

 

We have reviewed these products with regard to the EU Directive 2011/65/EU and based 

on our current knowledge of these products and the information (such as safety data 

sheets [SDSs]) provided to PPG by its raw material suppliers, these PPG Products do not 

contain cadmium, hexavalent chromium, lead, mercury, polybrominated biphenyls 

(PBBs) or polybrominated diphenyl ethers (PBDEs) at levels greater than the tolerated 

maximum concentration values. 

 

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have additional questions regarding PPG products.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Karen Beckmann 

Manager, Industrial Coatings Product Stewardship 

 

 

Cc: Tim Paddock, PPG Industrial Sales  


